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****Missing Teenager***** 
 

The Tulare Police Department needs the Public assistance to help locate a missing teenager from 
Tulare.  
 
The missing teenager is 17 yr old, Bethanie Clubb. Bethanie was last seen by friends on Saturday 
October 15, 2016 just after 10:30 p.m. in the 1900 block of East Harvard Street in Tulare.  
 
Bethanie Clubb is described as: 
 

• 5’-04” tall 
• Approximately 120 pounds 
• Has green eyes; and blond hair 
• Last seen to have on a white shirt and blue jeans. 

 
Anyone having information on the whereabouts of Bethanie Clubb is encouraged to contact the 
Tulare Police Department at (559) 684-4290 or their local law enforcement agency. 
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